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President’s Message: 
 

THANK YOU 
 
To all members, committee or otherwise, who were able 
to contribute in some way to, what I regard as, another 
successful club year.... many thanks. 
 
What a pleasure it is to receive and hear comments from 
new and not so new members who have enjoyed the 
past year in relation to the various aspects of the club 
both photographic and/or other activities within. 
 
I trust members will consider the coming 12 months and, 
if personal commitments allow, various positions within 
the committee, will be filled. 
 
The purpose of the committee is not to dictate but to co-
ordinate members requirements. 
 
Brian 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter: November 2019 

Diary Dates 2019 
 
Monday 11th November Annual General 
Meeting / Club Meeting @ Boomerang 
Hotel 7:30pm. Guest Judge and Presenter: 
Margaret Zommers 
 
 
Thursday 28th November 4:30pm “Living 
with the Hume Dam”, at the Commercial 
Club, Albury. Register at: 
www.csu/edu.au/explorations  
 
 
Thursday 28th November, 7:30pm 
Committee Meeting at The Paatsch 
Residence, 360 Indiana Court, Lavington  
 
 
Sunday 1st December WACC Christmas 
Dinner, Jindera Hotel 12 noon 
 

****************** 
 
December Newsletter Deadline to submit 
stories of interest, Tips/Tricks or items for 
Sale or Wanted is Monday 2nd December. 
 
If you have any items of interest please 
forward to the Secretary - email: 
secretarywacc@gmail.com  
 
 

Reg #A0013634 PO Box 46, Wodonga  Vic  3690 

 
Email: secretarywacc@gmail.com  
 

Website: www.waccfoto.com  
FB: www.facebook.com/WACC.Photography  

 

 

2020 Calendars: 
 

Order yours now from Neville Bartlett. The calendars will be 
available from mid to late November for $20.00 each. 

 
You can see samples of the Calendar with Neville. 

http://www.csu/edu.au/explorations
mailto:secretarywacc@gmail.com
mailto:secretarywacc@gmail.com
http://www.waccfoto.com/
http://www.facebook.com/WACC.Photography


 

Firstly, thank you to those who came along to assist with setting up, manning the area while 
the Show was on and dismantling on Sunday. Your help was certainly appreciated. 

Special thank you goes to our Judge who took the time to not only look at and decide the 
winners of each class, but to critique each and every photo. The critique was then typed up 
and put with the photos. We believe this gives the entrants something to think about in their 
photography and help them along the way, plus, realise how important it is to read the entry 
criteria for any competition or exhibition. 

Thank you also to our sponsors, Camera House – Foto Supplies in Dean Street, Albury and 
to Crafty Bells / Photography Accessories for their generous contribution of prizes. 
 
The number of entries was down this year with: 
Class 1 - 11 
Class 2 - 19 
Class 3  - 6 
Class 4  - 6 
Class 5  - 8 
Class 6  - 12 
Class 7  - 4 
Junior Classes: 
Class 8  - 9 
Class 9  - 20 
Class 10  - 33 
 
Best in Show Award - Isabelle Rebetzke (14 years old) 
 
1st prizes for each section were: 
P1 - Jodi Kelly 
P2 - Jodi Kelly 
P3 - Sharon Alston 
P4 - Pam Millikan 
P5 - Isabelle Rebetzke 
P6 - Sue Coughlan 
P7 - Michelle Roberts 
Junior Classes: 
P8 - Isabelle Rebetzke 
P9 - Bailey O’Brien 
P10 - Richard Uaisele 
 
People’s Choice Award -  Elizabeth Panuccio (Wodonga) 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Albury Show 2019 Photography Section 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 
Exploration Series: 
 
Living with Hume Dam 1919-2019 
 
 
Thursday 28 November at 4.30pm 
 
Commercial Club, Dean Street, Albury. 
 

Join river system and dam managers, environmentalists, historians, indigenous 
scholars, artists, photographers and musicians as they present a series of quick-
fire "show and tell" presentations over a 1 hour period. 
 
To attend please register online at: www.csu.edu.au/explorations  
 
### WACC will be presenting members images during our 6.5 minute 
segment. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Sponsors:  

Kerry & Leighton Weymouth (Website Hosts)                                                 
                                                                              

  
 

As Newsletter Editor for the last 12 months it is time for me to sign off and concentrate on my 

family and my business (which is gaining momentum worldwide). 

I wish the new Committee and WACC Members well in 2020 and beyond. 

Jan Bell (Photography Accessories) 

  

 

 

All WACC Members are invited to the 

Christmas Party 

On 

Sunday, 1 December 2019 

12:00 noon 

At 

The Jindera Hotel 

Kris Kringle gifts no more than $10 

 

 

http://www.csu.edu.au/explorations

